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the said Section N.W. 8, and its projection to that public 
road forming the western boundary ·of Section part 11, Rua­
tangata Parish, Block IV, Purua Survey District, southerly 
along the eastern boundary of the said public road to, and 
across, Ruatangata Road, afore mentioned, by a right line 
connecting the westernmost point of Section part 11, afore­
said, to the northernmost point of Section part 6, Ruatangata 
Parish, aforesaid; thence south-westerly along the south­
eastern boundary of that public road forming the north­
western boundary of Section part 6, aforesaid, to the western­
most point of Section part 6, aforesaid, along a right line 
from that westernmost point to the northernmost point of 
Section 1, D.P. 46637, Block VI, Purua Survey District, south­
westerly along the south-eastern boundary of the public road, 
afore mentioned, to its intersection with Three Mile Bush 
Road, across the said Three Mile Bush Road by a right line 
connecting the westernmost corner of Section N.E. 68, with 
the north-eastern corner of Section VI, both these sections 
being of Ruatangata Parish, Block VI, afDresaid; thence 
south-westerly along the south-eastern boundary of Knight 
Road to its intersection with Forster Road, across Forster 
Road by a right line connecting the westernmost point of 
Section 1 'Of VI, aforesaid, with the north-eastern corner of 
Section 10 ,of VI, Ruatangata Parish, aforesaid; thence south­
westerly along the south-eastern boundary of Knight Road to 
the south-western corner of Section W. 99, Ruatangata Parish, 
Block II, Puma Survey District, along a right line from that 
south-western corner to the southernmost point 'Of Section 
N.E. 113, Ruatangata Parish, aforesaid, along the southern 
boundaries of Section N.E. 114, aforesaid, Sections Part M. 
113, S.W. 113, N.E. 114, all these sections bein:g of Ruatangata 
Parish, aforesaid, along the north-eastern and north-western 
boundaries of Section S.E. 114, Ruatangata Parish, aforesaid, 
to the most westerly point of the Section S.W. 114, Ruatangata 
Parish, aforesaid; thence by a right line to the point of 
commencement. 

Dated at Whang arei , this 1st day of February 1967. 

W. K. P. GRAAFHUIS, 
Secretary to the Northland Catchment Commission. 
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